Friends of the Five Mile River
P.O. Box 999999
Darien, CT 06853


May 13, 2017



Inside Address

Dear Name:
[bookmark: _GoBack]
It is that time of year where we need your support a little more than usual. So, please, think of our fragile environment, and do your part to help keep it as natural as can be. We look forward to hearing from you, and we very much welcome any donation that you might be able to spare.

Please visit our website to learn more about our organization. We offer several resources to teach people about the local area and various conservation efforts. And, if you want to join us and share the enjoyment of improving our small part of the planet, please do.

Thanking you again for your generosity,



Natalie Drest
President

